
SO-PV REPORT FOR DIVISION MEETING 16APR2016 

1) On 1APR2016 SO-PV sent a request to all 054-10 Flotillas FSO-PV for a report on the 

following: 

a) Review of all Partners to confirm that the locations were viable 

b) Check all display boxes to make sure they were in good condition and well 

stocked 

c) Review with each PV the status of their Mandated Training 

d) Recruiting efforts of new PV’s and certifications 

e) Solicit new Partners 

f) Report on PV activities during the first quarter of 2016 

To date, I have received responses from 10-01 and 10-05.  In addition, I have received the 

Training Management report for each flotilla.  The results are as follows: 

FLOTILLA  TOTAL CERTIFIED PV’s    TOTAL PARTNERS   TOTAL VISITS 

10-01   14    154   342 

10-05   13      58   143 

10-06     4      ?            97 

10-07     6      ?       0 

10-08     1                             ?              0 

TOTAL  38       582 

 

10-01 has on new PV and two in training.  They have added 15 new partners in 2016 

10-05 two new PV’s and one in training.  They have added 3 new partners in 2016. 

In conjunction with SO-VE David Tester, we continue to encourage all PV and VE to become 

cross-trained as the two go hand-in-hand. 

Respectively submitted 4APR2015 

Henry L. Garvin 

SO-PV 


